TRINITY BELLS
SEPTEMBER 2020

Dear Trinitarians,

Seeking inspiration, | reviewed all the pictures, poetry and thoughts | received and often sent out to share
with the congregation in the first few months of the pandemic. | found the longer | lingered over this one
photograph the more deeply | was drawn by the beauty of creation. Then quite unexpectedly | saw the Icon
of Christos Pantokrator, Christ All powerful beyond and behind the beauty. So my pondering transformed
to praying with an Icon. lcons are windows, portals to the larger reality in which we all live and so rarely
touch. The moment of intersection in prayer is as much about
being seen as seeing. It is a form of entering into relationship
and communication in color and silence. Perhaps in these last
months you have had a similar unexpected experience when
for a moment the thin layer between heaven and earth parted
and touched your spirit renewing your soul and heart.

Though our times feel very chaotic and frightening, the
message is clear. The face of Love beyond the flowers reminds
me that God is a God of order not chaos. All nature reveals
this, forgive me for saying this but even in one tiny Covid cell
there is an order. Alas, we just have not figured out how to
prevent its order from causing dis-order for us. It is hard to
see God’s plan for our good when all we see is so much that is
beyond our control. It forces us to a level of self- awareness
and examination we often prefer to avoid.

Into this global crisis, when we are weak and struggling ,we are
confronted by another pandemic brewing at subthreshold
levels for centuries, one of our own making, systemic racism.
There is much written these days about racism and only a
small percentage from a Christian perspective. This is a
disease and assault on the Body of Christ as real and in some
ways as organized as a Covid cell. As we have seen in the papers with reports of other nations identifying
racism in their countries, America is not alone. As Jim Wallis wrote several years ago, for America this is our
original sin because we had the chance to change the downward spiral we inherited at the conception of
this nation. What is most critical for us as Christians in this moment in history is that we are bound by our
baptismal covenant to dismantle systemic racism. We do not need a line in the budget, or marching in
protest. We need to be prepared each day to engage in small acts of courage to speak up, speak out, to use
our privilege for those who are disempowered. As members of the body it is for us to allow Christ the All
Powerful to work through us and for us to work with Christ in his redemptive work of healing and reconciling
the world to God. The resurrection teaches us in the end Love Wins. Let us press on so that His love will
lead us to unity.

Mother Joanne +



WARDENS LETTER- September 2020

Even with COVID-19 still very much an unwelcome part of our lives, that feeling of anticipation that fall
brings cannot be denied. The vestry has worked diligently through the summer months to prepare
ourselves and our church buildings for the next phase of COVID-19 life on Long Island.

Worship: Sunday services have been held via Zoom since March 15, as have all meetings or gatherings of
any kind. The one exception was a socially-distanced Vestry Retreat held in June on the front lawn of Jim
and Aleta Crawford’s home. Although we could have returned to worship in the sanctuary in July, Bishop
Provenzano had limited attendance to not more than 10 people per service or 25% of the average Sunday
attendance, so the congregation elected to continue with Zoom until we could all worship together in the
church. Minister of Music Ariann Miller kept the music flowing by learning how to use Garage Band with
the choir to create the harmony we have craved. With the “Let There Be Light” window as her backdrop,
Mother Joanne led services from her home in Brooklyn while we worshiped from our living rooms or back
yards. With masks firmly in place and keeping our social distance, we look forward to getting back into
our beloved sanctuary on September 13. (Access via Zoom will continue indefinitely.)

Child Care Center: The Child Care Center has been closed since mid-March, but Executive Director Leslie
Weible, with Mother Joanne, Mike Callahan and the vestry, have been working non-stop to make sure the
CCC will meet the long list of requirements to reopen on the day after Labor Day. As of this writing, less
than half the families have said they want to return, so the staff and the rooms will be adjusted
accordingly. A tent will be erected on the front lawn so the children can have an outdoor activity space
until it is too cold to be outdoors.

Education Building: CAPS has vacated its premises on the second floor of the Education Building, so we
will be looking for a tenant for that space. Meanwhile, the Roslyn Day School also has experienced a
reduction in enrollment by half.

Through all the tumult and change, our faith assures us that God changes not. Trinity, however, with God’s
help, will change where we must to meet the challenges of doing God’s work during this time. In the
meantime, | recently came across a picture of the Vestry with Al Stefanik in what we think is 1998. We
have lost seven of these beloved Trinitarians since then, and it is good to remember them with a thankful
heart.

Left to right: First row — Allen McConnell, Lilac Chandra, Ruth Fick, Sam Dudley
Second row — Eithel Ursprung, Joan Ernst, Nancy Krug, Al deGraffenreid
Last row — Barbara Holzkamp, John French, Al Stefanik, Bob Geib, Jim Hebron, John Platt

Sheila Platt, Warden



MUSIC NOTES

“So long as the human spirit thrives on this planet,
music in some living form will accompany and sustain
it and give it expressive meaning.” - Aaron Copland

Thank you all for your unwavering support of our
music ministry! To say that these have been trying
times would be a tremendous understatement,
especially for those of us whose ministry is largely
prohibited right now. That makes everyone’s
encouragement mean so much more.

As we head into September, and our new season of
music making, I'm looking forward to the continued
growth our ministry will have, thanks to our expanded
knowledge of new technology and equipment,
coupled with the choir's growing confidence in
singing in a new medium. In that spirit, if anyone
would like to give a go at joining us in our
technological adventures in music making, now is
your chance! If you've been hesitant because of the
time commitment, or of the dreaded “singing in front
of people thing”, now is your chance! All choir
members make audio recordings in their free time,
which then get expertly (if | do say so, myself) edited
together, to create our distinctive Trinity Choir sound.
This is some cool, 21st Century stuff! We would love
to have you join us! Please email Leslie or me if you
are interested.

With each day, we grow closer to that time when we
will be making a joyful noise unto the Lord TOGETHER.
Until then, I'll see you on Zoom!

Ariann Forella
Here are a few photos of what my end of Sunday

morning music looks like! Even Deacon Fern gets in on
the action!




RETURNING TO IN-PERSON WORSHIP
Sunday September 13th @ 10 am

There are lots of details to attend to. If we all work cooperatively this should work fairly smoothly.

People with underlying conditions are urged to continue attending via zoom. Those over 65 are
considered a vulnerable population and are urged to continue attending via zoom.

We are limited to 25 people in the building inclusive of priest and organist.

We are going to set up a SignUp Genius for you to pre-register for service. This will ensure we do not
exceed the designated number.

The Procedure upon entering the church:

e There is only one point of entry into the building - through the main entrance.

e Everyone must check in at a desk with name and contact information.

o No one will be admitted into the building without a mask. If you have forgotten your mask, one
will be provided.

e Masks are to be worn at all times once you enter the building.

e When you enter, use Hand-sanitizer provided; we have a non-contact dispenser

e There will be directional arrows on floor for you to follow the flow to a designated seat.

WORSHIP:

e Service will be 30 minutes.

e There will not be a choir or singing. We plan on continuing with pre-recorded music and run this
through the audio system during service.

e We will have a service bulletin for your use.

e Eucharist will not be celebrated at this time.

POST WORSHIP:

e Everyone must exit the building immediately after worship concludes. No coffee hour until
further notice

e Hand sanitizer will be available as you exit:

e Follow the arrows and direction of an usher and exit through the choir entrance door.

e Noone is to enter any other part of the building in order to keep it disinfected and sanitized for
the Day School and Childcare.

Please note a person who has an oral temperature of 99.5 or symptoms of cough, chills, muscle aches,
headaches, sore throat or new loss of taste or smell should not attend in person worship.

Please note bathrooms are not available at this time.



Trinity Episcopal Church Roslyn

Childcare Center

A spirited place for all children
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We are pleased to announce the reopening of our Child
Care Center, Tuesday, September 8, 2020. We closed in
March due to the pandemic. We kept in touch with the
children by hosting a weekly ZOOM circle time in to the
middle of August. The children, as well as the teachers,
enjoyed this so much. It kept us all in touch while also
keeping the children on some sort of routine. We even
had a couple of weeks hosted by Patti Pre-K doing music
or yoga.

We took our time reopening, so that we had all of the
social distancing rules in place, as well as making some
upgrades to the Center to ensure we keep germs to a
minimum. We have sneeze guards up between rooms
and we have added air filters. Parents have been
informed of the new drop off procedure and health
checks throughout the day. All staff will be wearing
masks. We plan on keeping class size smaller this year,
to be able to keep children far enough apart with ample
room to play. We bought doubles, and in some cases
triples, of favorite toys to limit any sharing issues. We
have colored washable squares for the children to sit on,
so that they can social distance during music, circle, and
story time.

We are excited about all of the new educational
programs we are implementing. We received a $10,000
grant from the Mary Alice Fortin Foundation to help us
pay for these programs. We are going to have a
Children's Garden in front of the Education
Building. The children will learn about different plants
during different seasons and how to care for
them. Some seeds might be grown inside and then
planted outside, we also might bring some plants in for
the winter. It will be a source of pride for all involved.

We want the children to have more learning time
outside, so for this reason we have a tent with several
children's picnic tables under it. We will bring the inside

out in many cases. It should be set up in the next couple
of weeks in front of the center.

Each week there will be a new unit. Parents will get a
list of the topics. We have expanded on our STEAMS
program (The second S is for Spirituality, Trinity’s own
add on).

Since we are keeping class size small, we have limited
openings in all age groups. All tours will be after hours
or by video.

Here's to a fabulous school year! Be sure to Like our
Facebook page so you can see the activities and keep
up with Center information throughout the school
year.

Leslie Weible, Director

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, NILS BLATZ!

ard to believe, but Nils Blatz, former Reor f Trinity,
recently celebrated his 80™ birthday

Let’s go Nils!

1990 Confirmation class: Shannon Pryor, Will Henning,
Hannah Flynn, Nils, brother of Nicole Lucas, ?, ? & Sarah Platt

Can you name the unknowns???



SUMMER AT TRINITY SOME COVID HUMOR

Mike Callahan took a few pictures of the Trinity property
over the summer (digital version looks amazing).
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SUMMER MUSIC REFLECTION

AGO
ORGANFEST
2020
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One of the highlights for organists of the summer season
is anticipating the American Guild of Organists (AGO)
biennial convention. Of course, as with all things this
year the Guild had to pivot to a virtual happening.

Originally scheduled to take place in Atlanta, Georgia
the AGO reinvented itself with AGO ORGANFEST 2020
which was held online each evening at 8 pm from July
20-24. The ORGANFEST was subtitled "Beauty in the
Midst of Chaos" which was a perfect description of this
gathering of professional musicians. The ORGANFEST
was extremely well produced and it drew a robust
audience of musicians from across the country and from
around the world.

Each evening featured a line-up of online pre-recorded
performances by well established stars of the organ
world as well as upcoming young organ virtuosos who
were all originally scheduled to perform in person at the
convention in Atlanta. It was inspiring to hear the
stories these musicians told about filming and recording
themselves in empty churches with no one allowed to
be around to assist because of the pandemic. In
addition, each evening included a premiere of a
contemporary organ composition, special AGO award
presentations and choral selections filmed at pre-
pandemic concerts.

As a longtime member of the AGO | can truly say this
was a most enjoyable week that | spent online with my
colleagues watching and listening to some incredible
music making. Following each night's program the AGO
sponsored virtual "after parties" where we were able to
listen to the performers and composers discuss their
work in real time. And then we broke into smaller
discussion groups where we caught up with friends and
colleagues from across the US and Europe.

It was a thoroughly inspiring week, and if you are inter-
ested in watching and listening to the Performances,
they are archived online for anyone to view
at https://agoorganfest2020.org/

Two of my favorite performers were Aaron Tan (playing
the great Skinner Organ from my alma mater, Yale) and
Alcee Chriss Il (playing the Letourneau from Atlanta,
Ga) (both pictured below).

Alcee Chriss Il

Aaron Tan

There is also a wonderful new PBS documentary entitled
"Pipe Dreams" which features Alcee and a new
generation of talented young musicians as they
compete in the most prestigious organ competition in
the world: The Canadian International Organ
Competition. It is worth watching - VERY entertaining.

It makes me so happy to see this ancient
instrument being enthusiastically embraced by a young,
eager virtuosic generation of musicians and audiences.

And | am looking so forward to a new season of music
making with the Trinity community.

Leslie Waltzer

HEARTFELT THANKS...
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Many, many thanks to all who visited at the Funeral
Home, sent cards (or emails) or called when my Dad
recently passed away. The outpouring of love & support
was amazing and greatly appreciated. Apparently, no
one in the Funeral Home group got sick, thank God!

Ruth Fick



ROAD TRIP TO VERMONT

In working from home since mid-March my supervisor
told me in late May that even though we were working
from home we should still take time off and try to get
away. | mentioned this to Mark and after my supervisor
told me he was planning to rent a house for his family
for a week in Vermont, | thought that would be a great
place to travel to. Vermont was one of the states that
was safe to travel to, though we had to watch the
Vermont Travel website to make sure we would not
need to quarantine or take a COVID-19 test prior to
traveling. | began my search for an accessible B&B or
Inn that would offer a unique and tranquil getaway for
us. | happily found that the Inn at Manchester had a
newer building with three accessible rooms on the
second floor above an event space. We called and
booked our room and a room for Mark’s friend and PCA
who would be traveling with us.

(A little bit of cow social distancing humor!)

We were in Vermont in early August and while it was a
short trip, it was so nice to have a change of scenery!
Vermont was beautiful despite the one day of remnants
of Tropical Storm lsaias. The Inn at Manchester was
lovely. The innkeepers and their staff made our stay so
enjoyable and relaxing; they were all so friendly and the
breakfasts were delicious! We will definitely be back
there and highly recommend it to anyone else.

(Mt. Equinox in the background)

While in Vermont we traveled to Brattleboro to buy
artisan chocolate and up to beautiful Woodbury and
Quechee Gorge (known as the Grand Canyon of New
England!). We also stopped by a farm for cheese and
maple syrup tasting.

Kathy Mendall

SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

With more and more families struggling to make
ends meet during Covid, there has been less money
for school supplies. Trinity parishioners recently
came together to collect and donate school
supplies to those who need them, coordinated by
Alexis Alexander. Thanks to all who participated!




ART EXHIBITION

There will be an art show at the Mills Pond Gallery, 660 Rte 25A, St. James (near Port Jefferson) from
Sept 12-Oct 16, in which our very own Aleta Crawford has a painting. This exhibition, "Contemporary
Realism," is being judged/juried by Max Ginsburg. The gallery is open for viewing: Wed to Fri 10-4 and
Sat & Sun 12-4. A phone call to reserve a space (only 15 people are allowed in the gallery at a time) should
be made to 631-862-6575. Or visit millspondgallery.org to see the exhibition on-line.

Contemporary
Realism Mills Pond Gallery

St. Jasses, NY

Seprember 12 - October 16, 2020

JurorJudge: Max Ginsbury

Exhibiting Artists: Amal, Shain Bard, Karl Bourke, Renee Brown, Charis J Carmichoe! Braun,
Alberto Carol, Linda Ann Catucei, Sarak Clampa, Aleta Crawford, Witliam Dodge, Daniel Donato,
Caro Dranow, Evee Erb, Megan K. Euell, John Fitzsimmons, Cori Forster, Nicholas Frizalone,
Elizabeth Fusco, Symmes Gardner, Ashley Giltin, Emily Halper, Seth Harris, William Karaffa,
Dorna Kunz, Jane Langley, Thomas Legaspi, PJ Marzullo, Liz Jorg Masi, Kerri McKay,
Clifford Miller, Joseph Miller, Joseph A. Miller, Indu Ramkumar, Doug Reina, Michele Riche,
Audrey Rodriguez, Robert Rochrig, Oscar Santiago, Gia Schifano, Hannah Steele,

Daniel van Benthuysen, Diane Varano, Robert Whistler,
Sarah Weizhen Xu, Janice Yang, Patty Yantz

Regular Gallery Hours: Wed.- Fri, 10-4, Sat & Sun 12-3

660 Rte, 25A, St James, NY 11780 631-862-6575
Parking in Rear Lot, off Mills Pond Rd. across feom # 199

millspondgallery.org @ malhpoadgaliery

Smithtoxn Township Arts Courncil Inc. is o recognised 501 (¢) (3) mot for-profit
organiration, classified ax o padlic charity under the fnternal Revemwe Code
Funding proavdod by Town of Smiuthtewn, Private Donctions




RURAL & MIGRANT MINISTRY
CULTIVATING JUSTICE VIRTUAL EVENT
SILENT AUCTION

As many of you know, | am a board member of Rural &
Migrant Ministry, a not for profit which advocates for
the rights of rural and migrant farm workers throughout
the state of New York. The Long Island Council is holding
our annual fundraising event on Thursday, September
17,

| am also the co-chair of the planning committee, and
besides purchasing a ticket to attend the virtual event,
taking out an ad in the virtual event journal or becoming
a sponsor, we also have a silent virtual auction. 1 am so
grateful to Alexis and the Outreach Committee, Leslie
Weible, Aleta Crawford and Bill Holzkamp who without
hesitation provided silent auction items. Outreach and
Leslie put together gift baskets, Aleta donated some of
her beautiful paintings and Bill donated a handmade
wooden lamp. Below are photos of some of the gift
baskets. If you would like to attend the event and have
the chance to put in a bid for one of the items, please
look for the event invitation in this issue.

Kathy Mendall

BURNING BOOKS

Our next selection for Burning Books will be The New
Jim Crow: Mass Incarceration in the Age of
Colorblindness, the highly-praised and very timely book
by Michelle Alexander on Tuesday, September 15 at
7:30. It was named "one of the most important non-
fiction books of the 21st century" by Entertainment
Weekly.

"Bookies" were encouraged to read other books dealing
with race in America over the summer. Some of the
suggested titles include The Fire Next Time by James
Baldwin, Between the World and Me by Ta-Nehisi
Coates, How to Be an Antiracist by lbram X. Kendi,
and The Street by Ann Petry. If you'd like to be included
but aren't a regular member, contact John Platt
(johnplatt@optonline.net) and we'll send you the Zoom
link.

At our meeting on September 15 we'll vote on our
choices for the coming season. If there are ones you'd
like us to consider, email Jean Henning
(jdshenning@gmail.com), ahead of time.

John Platt



RURAL & MIGRANT MINISTRY, INC.
We work for the creation of a just, rural New York State by
nurturing leadership, standing with the disenfranchised
— especially farmworkers and rural workers — 2020

and changing unjust systems and structures.

CULTIVATING JUSTICE
GOALS OF THE VIRTUAL EVENT
CULTIVATING JUSTICE EVENT

To send a powerful message across New York State that farmworkers
and their campaign for justice is growing in strength and support.

KNOWING YOUR NEIGHBOR
To develop support for Rural & Migrant Ministry, Inc.
as it champions the empowerment of farmworkers.

Thursday, September 17, 2020

To raise the consciousness of the general public
and develop new allies in support of Justice for Farmworkers.

Featuring:
Special Video Updates from Farmworkers, Messages of
Hope from our Honorees, Exciting Musical Guests and
RURAL & MIGRANT MINISTRY, INC. a Visual Kaleidoscope of Photos and Artwork from the
Amandla Rural Worker Education Center, 573 Roanoke Ave. Riverhead, NY 11921 RMM family.
« Phone: 631-740-4733 -
Liturgia Rural Worker Education Center, 7 Phelps Street, Lyons, NY 14489 e
o Phone: 315-871-4031. Fax: 315-871-4067 OTNBWQ the world from the comfort of
Spark Rural Worker Education Center, 184 N. Main Street, Liberty, NY 12754 your own home!
o Phone: 845-375-0891

Rural & Migrant Ministry, Inc., PO Box 4757, Poughkeepsie, NY 12602

Eat your own food! Drink your own spirits!
o Phone: 845-485-8627 « Fax: 845-485-1963

Still get to meet a lot of interesting people!

RURAL &
RURAL & RURAL & MIGRANT MINISTRY, INC. IS A TAX-
EXEMPT ORGANIZATION AND IS ELIGIBLE TO

\ RECEIVE *TAX-DEDUCTIBLE CONTRIBUTIONS &
/7

MIGRANT
UNDER IRS CODE 501[C][3].

MIGRANT | *All2020 charitable contibutions up to $300, will be SPONSORED BY RURAL & MIGRANT MINISTRY, INC.
above-the-line deductions for those who take the
Standard Deduction. - CARE ACT 2020 (COVID-19)

http://bit.ly/CultivatingJustice2020
WWW.RURALMIGRANTMINISTRY.ORG



2020 HOST COMMITTEE

THE REV. DENIS BRUNELLE
Rector, St. Luke's Episcopal East Hampton

MAX BRUNY
President, UFCW Local 888

THE REV. KAREN ANN CAMPBELL
Christ Episcopal Church Sag Harbor

ROGER CLAYMAN
Executive Director, Long Island
Federation of Labor AFL-CIO

PASTOR MARY COOPER
Senior Pastor, House of Praise

SELINA DURIO
At-large Director, New York State United
Teachers

JOHN DURSO
President, Local 338 RWDSU/UFCW &
Long Island Federation of Labor AFL-CIO

THE REV. RON GARNER
Pastor, Wantagh Memorial
Congregational Church

MAGGIE GRAY
Associate Professor of Political Science,
Adelphi University

SISTER HELEN KEARNEY
President, Sisters of St. Joseph Brentwood

MARTHA MAFFEI
Executive Director, SEPA MUJER

THE REV. CHARLES MCCARRON
Rector, St. Mary's Episcopal Church

JAMES MONNIER
Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of
Huntington

THE RT. REV. LAWRENCE PROVENZANO
Bishop, Episcopal Diocese of Long Island

IRMA SOLIS
Director, Suffolk New York Civil Liberties
Union

THE VERY REV. MICHAEL SNIFFEN
Dean, Cathedral of the Incarnation

THE REV. MARIE TATRO
Vicar, Community Justice Ministry, Episcopal
Diocese of Long Island

MARY BETH WELSH
Executive Director, Episcopal Ministries of
Episcopal Diocese of Long Island

2020 HONOREES

Vilma Chamale,
Mujeres de Esperanza

Tom Clarke,
Principal Consultant, Workers First Strategies

Nathan Berger,
Legislative Director, NYS Senator Jessica Ramos

Mary Beth Guyther, Claire DeRoche,
and the Long Island Unitarian Universalist
Congregations

FRIENDS,

YOU ARE A VALUABLE PART OF THE RMM
FAMILY AND WE PRAY THAT YOU ARE WELL!

As you can imagine, we are unable to gather for a
shared meal due to the pandemic. That doesn't mean
we can't gather virtually! In fact, it is imperative to
gather, because your support enables RMM to continue
to ensure that farmworkers will be able to work safely
and justly. Frankly, without the farmworkers there will
not be food on our tables.

PLEASE BE A SPONSOR, OR BUY A TICKET OR
AN ADVERTISEMENT. WE NEED YOUR
PRESENCE AND YOUR SUPPORT

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT ELIZABETH
GRESE AT (845) 665-1425 OR RMMGRESE@GMAIL.COM



Family - Cosmetic - Restorative - Implant

. Dr. WEI HUANG-PARISE
(\7 De nﬂsfry Dr. NICOLE PTAK-YENCHMAN
['/ of EastHills

No Insuronge? \ [o] Problgm!
New Patient Special!

2200 Northern Blvd., Suite 107 Exam, Digital X-rays & Cleaning
East Hills, NY 11548 $100 Adults

5 ' 6 62 ' 6 ' 00 $75 Children (under 14)

FREE Implant Consult
dentistryofeasthills.com FREE Invisalign Consult

We are locafed within the East Hills Business & Medical Park. Discounts for veterans, police officers,
firefighters & seniors. Discounts are also available for employees of the East Hills Business and Medical Park.

The Mission Statement of Trinity Episcopal Church
Trinity Church is a community where all are welcome. We seek to love God, to learn
and practice Jesus' teachings and to answer the call of those in need.

Honoring A Life Lived...
RoslynHeightsFH.com

Customized Arrangements To Meet Every Family’s Need
Price-Guaranteed Prearrangements- Monuments- 100% Service Guarantee
Complimentary Tribute Video & Memorial Plaque to honor your loved one

Call Us for a free Funeral Planning Guide & Price Quote

516-621-4545
75 Mineola Ave. Roslyn Heights, NY 11577
Conveniently Located 5 Blocks North of LIE Exit 37 Willis Ave & Y2 mi. North of Northern State Pkwy
RoslynHeightsFH.com
Jean Tucholski Limbach- Linda Hogan Fiorenzie- Joseph Velotti




David & Codge Whitling
Pre-Arrangement Counselors

WHITTING .

Funeral Home

I'he North Shore’s Leading Funeral Home

.: |ln '-
-

300 Glen Cove Avenue, Glen Head, LI, NY 11545-1199
516-671-0807 | wwwe.whitting.com
whittingMm®@yahoo.com

Sunday Services

10:00 In-Person Eucharist beginning Sun, 9/13/20 Hours:
(service also available on Zoom) Mon-Fri, 8-10
Sun, 9-1

The Rev. Joanne lzzo, Interim Priest in Charge
(516) 621-7925 Vestry

Wardens: Alexis Alexander & Sheila Platt

www.trinityroslyn.org

Ken Bongort James Luty

Tom Cammisa Ann Mingorance

Aleta Crawford

Leslie Waltzer, Organist and Choir Director
Ariann Forella, Minister of Music
Michael Callahan, Sexton
Ronit Meyers, Office Mgr.

Hospitality- Maryellen Hansen (516-671-5661)
Outreach- Alexis Alexander (516-742-3215) & Nancy Hamilton (516-686-6830)
Finance- Ted Weill (516-671-5649)

Trinity Episcopal Church
1579 Northern Boulevard
Roslyn, NY 11576

HAPPY FALL!




